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From: Kiah Morris 
Sent: Tuesday, April 24, 2018 12:55 PM 
To: HOUSE_GOVERNMENT_OPERATIONS 
Cc: Mitzi Johnson; Diana Gonzalez; Kevin Christie 
Subject: Thank you - S.281  
  
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thank you for your incredible work regarding S.281 and for bringing it to a 
place of passing out of committee. 
 
The positive impacts this historic effort will have on our state government and 
all Vermont cannot be understated. What a point of celebration!  
 
Please know that your colleagues support and honor your excellent work.  
 
Thank you again, 
 
Kiah Morris 
State Representative 
Bennington 2-2 
State of Vermont 
House Judiciary Committee 
 


